GENERAL DYNAMICS NASSCO

KGM/052/002 03/27/2020

To:

NASSCO's Supplier Base

Subject:

Updated NASSCO COVID-19 Guidance to its Suppliers

Enclosure:

(1) NASSCO Updated Entrance Screening

(2) Supplier Update Memo-Text Message Alerts

- 1. This letter updates and supersedes NASSCO's previous guidance published on March 20.
- 2. Please read Enclosure (1) which provides NASSCO's updated and revised questions we will use to screen all visitors or assess return to work readiness to our facility, premises or other facilities where NASSCO is working.
- 3. Enclosure (2) describes and highlights our new text message alerts tool for updating our supply base. I strongly encourage all of our suppliers to enroll for these text message notifications.
- As a reminder, please keep us informed (email <u>business.controls@nassco.com</u>) of any impacts you are experiencing that affect your ability to provide material and services to NASSCO Shipyard. We will keep you informed of new developments as they emerge. We post updates on our website at https://nassco.com/coronavirus-covid-19-information-updates/nassco-covid-19-guidance-to-suppliers/
- 5. In addition to the questions above, if any of your employees have visited a NASSCO facility, and have since been confirmed or is highly suspected (symptomatic, has been tested but results not yet returned) to have COVID-19, you must notify us via your contractual point of contact.
- 6. Thank you for continuing your service to NASSCO and our nation during these challenging and difficult times.

Kevin Mooney

Vice President Supply Chain Management